
 
NOVEMBER 
Thurs 28th 1.30pm 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
POSTPONED 
Fri 29th 3.30pm 
PTA Film Night 
Fri 29th 6.30pm 
Choir at Binton  Xmas 
Tree switch on 
Sat 30th  

Choir at Salford Priors 
XmasTree switch on 

DECEMBER 
Wed 4th 1.30pm 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
Thurs 5th 

Non uniform day 
Thurs 5th 1.30pm 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
Thurs 5th 6.45pm 
Class 4 RSC The Boy In 
The Dress 
Fri 6th 9.10am 
Celebration assembly 
Fri 6th 6-8pm 

PTA Christmas Fair 
Sat 7th 
Round Table Santa Float 
Tues 10th 9am 
Flu immunisation  

Tues 10th 2pm & 6pm 
KS1 The Innkeeper’s 
Breakfast 
Wed 11th 4.15pm 
Choir at Budgens 

Sat 14th 2-2.45pm 
Choir at Hillers 
Mon 16th 7pm 
KS2 Superstan 
Tues 17th 2pm & 7pm 

KS2 Superstan 
Thurs 19th 7.45am 
Santa’s Breakfast 
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Sports Enrichment Day 

 
We have all really enjoyed learning new skills and trying out different 
sporting activities this week. As always our children behaved           
brilliantly, all of the professionals were impressed with their              
collaboration and enthusiasm. We will be holding our next sports    
enrichments in March – details will be sent out nearer the time.  
 

 
Final Call for Photo Orders 
Any outstanding orders for school photos need to be sent in by 
Wednesday 27th November. Orders can be made after that time but 
they will need to be submitted directly to Tempest Photography.  
 
Wraparound Bookings 

 
We are now accepting bookings for Breakfast (7:30 – 8:45) and After 
School Clubs (3:30 – 6pm / 5:30 Fridays) for the first half of the spring 
term. The booking form and registration documents are attached to the 
newsletter.  
 

Nasal Flu 
This year, the NHS are offering the nasal flu vaccine to children in all year 
groups (Reception through to Y6). The immunisation team are coming to 
school on Tuesday 10th December. Information leaflets and consent forms 
were sent home last week. If you have not received a copy, please contact 
the school office.  All forms need to be returned by Monday 2nd December. 
 
Choir on Tour 

This week we sent out letters with all the KS2 choir members giving 
details of the various performance dates that the choir have        
scheduled for the festive season. We would be grateful if you could 
return the forms by Monday indicating which events your children are 
available.   

 
PTA Film Night 
Next Friday, 29th November, will be our next Film Night and we will be 
showing Norm of the North. Pick up will be 5:30. Once again we will be 
serving hotdogs and popcorn / marshmallows and we are asking for a     
contribution for the cost of snacks. Tickets will cost £4 if booked in advance 
and £5 if bought on the day.  Please send payment in a named envelope to 
the school office. Due to the obvious difficulties keeping track of handfuls of 
cash Miss Britt is unable to accept any Film Night money which is not 
clearly labelled! Children may also bring along one small cushion (or pillow) 
which should be placed in a clearly named bag and left in the parent’s shelter at drop off 
on Friday morning. Our lovely PTA parents will ensure that these are stored inside 
school until film club starts.  
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DECEMBER 
Thurs 19th 12pm 
Christmas lunch 
Fri 20th 9.15am 
Carol Service at St     
Andrew’s Church 
 
 
 
Class 2 will be sharing 
their learning in         
Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 29th        
November at 3pm 
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Christmas Fair 
Thank you to all those parents who have already volunteered to 
help out with the Christmas Fair in some way, we still need a few 
more Christmas Elves however! The TG annual Christmas event 
has always been such a popular evening we really want to do it 
justice and run the bar and stalls as usual! 
 
Most importantly we still need volunteers to help out in the present room, this is a room 
where only the children are allowed and they choose a gift for a parent and then will be 
helped to complete and attach a gift tag. As these gifts are kept secret from parents we 
normally have grandparents, aunts and uncles or teenagers in here to help out. So 
please ask around and let us know if you have any willing volunteers!! 
 
One final thing we need (ideally plain) white plastic bags to upcycle for one of the 
games. Please send any you have available asap to Miss Britt in the school office. 
 
Thank you again to  you all! 
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Star of The Week    

Florence Sumray         Class 1 

Darcy Undery              Class 2  

Kerrin Remes    Class 3 


